B. Chow

3730-20 /BV 1B 19

From: Brian Chow

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 3:53 PM
To: ‘c and | sellers’

Cc: Sylvia Stephens

Subject: RE: Board of Variance Application

From: c and | sellers

Sent: June 19, 2019 12:30 PM

To: Brian Chow <bchow@comoxvalleyrd.ca>
Subject: Board of Variance Application

Hello Brian,

We received your letter addressed to the adjacent property owners with regards to BV 1B 19 board of variance application
for 6128 Aldergrove Drive. We would like to advise that we fully support the approval of the variance request.

Regards,

Cheryl and Lee Sellers
6120 Aldergrove Drive





